
 

 
 

District Governors June Newsletter 
 

Fellow Lions, 
 

Hard to believe, another Lions year is coming to a close.  As this is my final 

newsletter, I would like to thank all those who have supported me over the year.  

For those who didn’t – thank you for showing me I can handle anything that is 

passed my way. 

 

PCC Peter and I want to again thank each and every club for the hospitality shown 

us.  We were always treated like family. 

 

I feel that we have had a very productive year.  We have completed our obligation 

to the “Hearing for All” project donating $73,369.00 to the Dalhousie University 

Audiology Department.  We have been fortunate to have the Wolfville and District 

Lions Club sponsor a Branch Campus Club at Acadia University, we also had the 

Bridgewater Lions Club sponsor a Leo Club and I received word that we will be 

putting on a Lions Quest “Train the Trainers” workshop in the near future – target 

date is June 22
nd

/ 23
rd

 with more to follow.  Grant application will be emailed to 

LCIF shortly. 

 

I would also like to thank all clubs who have, and continue to donate to Lions Clubs 

International Foundation, Lions Foundation of Canada and Lions Foundation of 

Nova Scotia.  All three of these foundations do so much to help so many.  Also, 

thank you to all who attended the Cavalcade and donated to Camp Lion Maxwell.  

Lions of District N2 have proven again this year, that we are here to help. 

 

To all the District Chairs and Zone Chairs – Your dedication and help during the 

year was greatly appreciated.  Keep up the great work you are doing in all future 

endeavours. 

 

To the District Team – Thank you for all you valuable input when we had 

discussions.  This valuable input made the decision making process a little easier. 

 

I especially want to thank all the Lions in District N2, for without you, none of this 

would be possible.  Keep up the great work you are doing in your club, your 

community and continue to “Ask on until you get one”. 

 

 



Last, but certainly not least, I want to thank PCC Peter Reid - My photographer, my 

chauffer, but most importantly, my Partner in Service who stood by and supported 

me all the way. 

 

Don’t forget to submit applications for the District & Multiple District Awards and 

enjoy the remainder of this Lions year. 

 

As the year winds down, I have a few more Charter Nights I will be attending and a 

few club visits. 

 

Teamwork can be defined as: Many Hands, Many Minds, One Goal. 

 

Remember – Respect is a very powerful thing.  If you respect your members, they 

will, in return, respect you.  We are all here to accomplish a common goal – 

“SERVICE THOSE IN NEED”. 

 

I want to wish DG(E) Perry all the best for his year. 

 
 

 

Namaste Lions. 
 

 

 

Yours in Lionism, 

DG Rhonda   


